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January 10, 2025 

Dear patients,  

Since our practice opened in November 2022, Integrated Rheumatology Care has been 

continuously committed to providing high quality, personalized and readily accessible medical 

care, regardless of insurance status. We want to thank you for joining us and supporting us 

along the way. Over the last few years, we have seen exceptional growth and have been able to 

provide care to patients in Orange and surrounding counties as well as throughout the entire 

New York State and nearby border states. We also have been able to maintain relationships 

with our patients who travel to other states for extended periods of time by providing them 

with the convenience of telehealth services.  

We strive to provide high quality and responsive care to our patients both in the office and via 

telehealth. We hope that you have come to value the relationship that you have formed with 

our physicians and our staff.  

To continue to provide the same level of quality you’ve come to expect from our office, we will 

be making small adjustments to our visit fees beginning February 1st, 2025. The adjusted fee 

schedule is outlined below. Please be aware that our monthly membership fee of $130/month 

will remain unchanged. We will honor pre-adjustment fees for all Initial Consultation 

appointments that have been made prior to this announcement. 

Service  

Initial Consultation with complementary 
courtesy follow up/2nd visit 

$400 

Follow up visit $240 

Telemedicine follow up visit $120 

 

We are available to answer any questions that you may have, please do not hesitate to reach 

out to us if you have any questions. We look forward to our continued partnership with you! 

 

Dr. Jenny Cabas Vargas and Dr. Bella Fradlis 


